
From: Pete, Aaron 
Sent: 3/29/2013 3:51:50 PM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Cc: Yura, Jane (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=JKY1) 
Bee: 
Subject: RE: Back to May 6 

Ok Laura, got it. 

Thank you, 
Aaron K. Pete 
SED Administration, 3-2179 

Original Message 
From: Doll, Laura [mailto:LRDD@pge.coml 
Sent: Friday, March 29, 2013 3:05 PM 
To: Pete, Aaron 
Cc: Yura, Jane 
Subject: Back to May 6 

Aaron 
I have struck out on other days, so let's go back to Monday May 6 for the "CEO" dinner in SF with general Hagan. 

It will be a smaller group, but its all we can do. 

Have a good weekend! 
Laura 

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy. 
To learn more, please visit http://www.pge.coim/about/companv/privacY/customer/ 
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